FILED 7/18/2017
DOCUMENT NO. 05905-2017
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK

Nickalus Holmes

From: Nickalus Holmes on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, July 18, 2017 4:06 PM

To: ‘Esther Chung'

Cc: Nonnye Grant

Subject: RE: Electronic Documents

Good Afternoon Ms. Chung,

We are in receipt of your request to change contact information. We are forwarding your message to Nonnye Grant as
she updates the company information in our Master Commission Directory. If she has any questions, she will be in
contact with you.

Thank you for your information.

Nickalus Holmes

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850
nholmes@psc.state.fl.us
850-413-6760

From: Esther Chung [mailto:echung@columbiacountyfla.com]
Sent: Tuesday, July 18, 2017 3:07 PM

To: Records Clerk

Cc: Ben Scott

Subject: Electronic Documents

Office of Commissioner Clerk,

Please send all future documents electronically to Ben Scott at ben scott@columbiacountyfla.com. Thank you for your
assistance in this matter, and please contact me if you have any questions.

Best regards,

Esther Chung

Office Manager

Columbia County Board of County Commissioners
P.O. Box 1529

Lake City FL 32056-1529

Phone: 386-758-1005
Fax: 386-758-2182








